

Caroline McSean
SBMC Charity Secretary
The Sporting Bears Motor Club

07 June 2021

Dear Friends at SBMC

You are kind!

We've always felt so honoured to have your support and never fail to be amazed by your kind donations so imagine our surprise to have just received £1,000 from you, supporting our work with children.

Thank you so, so much. This is an incredibly generous gift and we truly are grateful. We've all been affected by Covid in some way and fundraising has definitely been impacted.



Thankfully though, we might all be able to resume activities soon.

We send everyone at SBMC our warmest wishes and heartfelt thanks. Keep safe and keep smiling.

Kindest regards

Lydia Martin

Regional Fundraiser

lydia.martin@dogsforgood.org

